INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL — RIYADH

19 September 2024 REF: IIPS/PRI./24-25/71

Holiday - Saudi National Day
Dear Parents, Students and Staff,

Please be informed that the school and school office will remain closed from Saturday, 21
September 2024 to Monday, 23 September 2024 on account of Saudi National Day.

We wish you a Happy Saudi National Day!!

Best regards,

I8 teraatigng

Santhosh V Prabhakaran
Interim Principal
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